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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us>

August 13, 2015 Planning Commission, Agenda #7, File #15-0936

Stan Stailey <ststailey@sbcglobal.net> Tue, Aug 11, 2015 at 9:57 AM
To: ":" <rich.stewart@edcgov.us>, dave.pratt@edcgov.us, tom.heflin@edcgov.us, brian.shinault@edcgov.us,
gary.miller@edcgov.us, charlene.tim@edcgov.us

Dear Planning Commissioners,

A review of the history of this Special Use Permit leaves me perplexed. | can't believe it was ever approved.
This is an industrial activity and Shingle Springs/Cameron Park have a very substantial industrial park. It's just
across the freeway with an excess of available space zoned for and intended in the General Plan for these types
of activities. The approval of this adjacent to residential area was a travesty, denying nearby residents full use of
their homes and properties. The continued breach and non-enforcement of the requirements of the original permit
is reason enough to deny this expansion of the permit. A better resolution would be to rescind the current permit
as soon as possible. How would you like to be a prisoner in your own home anytime this business is open? |
have been there and smelled the fumes and had my eyes burn until it forced me to leave.

Stan and June Stailey

Shingle Springs

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/2ui=2&ik=b8659658af&view=pt&search=inbox&msg= 14f1db286322bcb9&simi= 14f1db286322bcb9 A

15-0936 Public Comment
PC Rcvd 08-11-15





